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Question:

Audit question A-NonLOCA.LTR-8 was received by NuScale on August 21, 2023. NuScale
provided a response on September 20, 2023. On March 29, 2024, NuScale received the
following written feedback from the NRC:

{{

}}2(a),(c),ECI

Response:

This response is a supplement to the September 20, 2023 response to address the feedback
from March 29, 2024; the September 20, 2023 response remains unchanged in the electronic
reading room (eRR).
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No changes to the SDAA are necessary.
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